
 
 

 
633 Bay Street Suite 2605,  
Toronto ON, M5G 2G4 
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April 29, 2015 

Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto ON, M4P 1E4 

 

En-Powered Letter of Accordance 

 

Dear Ms. Kirsten Walli: 

 

     Re: En-Powered Inc. 

 Application for an Electricity Retailer License 

 Board File No. EB-2015-0138 

 

En-Powered Inc. has as of this morning, April 29th 2015, completed its tasks as 
outlined by the Letter of Direction sent by the Board Secretary of the Ontario 
Energy Board on April 25th 2015.  

 

This includes the posting of both the English and French versions of the 
previously enclosed Notice, including all graphics and the words "Ontario Energy 
Board" and "Commission de l'énergie de l'Ontario." A copy of the application 
and evidence, and any amendments thereto, are available for public review in 
our office and by request. 

 

This letter is to inform the Board Secretary that the Notices have been posted on 
www.en-powered.com, as prescribed in article four (4) of the Letter of Direction. 

 

Thank you, 

Tomas van Stee 

COO / CFO 


